Bristol Town Administrator

From: Mary-Claire Crogan <mary@trivalleytransit.org>

Sent: Monday, August 24, 2020 1:03 PM

To: Naomi Drummond; Bristol Town Administrator; lan Albinson
Subject: New Bristol stop

Hi folks,

I have some news to share about public transit in Bristol.

1. Bristol Works! on Munsill Avenue has become a popular request stop on our system. Effective
Wednesday, August 25" Bristol Works! will have an official bus stop in front of Building One on Munsill
Avenue. The new stop times are listed on our website: https://actr-vt.org/routes/tri-town-
shuttle/ Please feel free to promote the new stop service on Front Porch Forum and/or town
newsletters.

2. As you can see in my signature block Tri-Valley Transit has a new logo! Over the next six months you'll
be seeing it replace our former ACTR logo on stop markers and buses.
Kind Regards,

Mary-Claire Crogan
Community Relations Manager, Addison Office
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